St. Clair County Planning Project
Request for Proposal


St. Clair County Intergovernmental Grants Department as Collaborative Applicant on behalf of the St. Clair County IL508 Continuum of Care hereby requests proposals to provide comprehensive services to implement/address eligible activities of the St. Clair County Continuum of Care Planning Grant.

Proposal packets may be obtained by submitting a request via email to Christina.Anderson@co.st-clair.il.us. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]All completed packets must be returned to St. Clair County Intergovernmental Grants Department, 19 Public Square, Suite 200, Belleville, IL  62221 or via email to Christina.Anderson@co.st-clair.il.us by 3:00 p.m. Friday, December 6, 2024.

This request for proposal does not commit St. Clair County, Intergovernmental Grants Department or the IL 508 Continuum of Care to award a contract, pay any costs incurred in the preparation of the response, nor procure a contract for services.

Notification letters of acceptance or denial will be sent within 60 days of RFP due date.

Any questions concerning this request must be submitted to Christina Anderson at Christina.Anderson@co.st-clair.il.us or via telephone (618) 825-3218.

